
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 A C E 
N Zeateria Ruby Lilly-Mae 

 
R Alexander Miles Alicja 

 
Y
1 

Caelan Geovanny Zayn 

Y
2 

Gideon Renae Amarah 

Y
3 

Lona Logan Mary-

Kate 
Y
4 

Tayah-

Ray 

Maisy Maddison 

Y
5 

Ruqiyah 

 

Sapphire Aysha 

 
Y
6 

Cora Mahdi Zahra 

 

 

 

 
Thank you to the parents 

and carers who are 

wearing a mask or 

displaying their exemption 

pass when on the school 

premises. 

If you are self-isolating, 

please follow government 

guidance and stay at home 

to help reduce the risk of 

Covid 19 spreading so that 

we can return to normal as 

soon as possible. 

This week’s ACE awards 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week we will be 

having a Science week 

where children from all 

classes can enjoy ‘WOW’ 

workshops and 

assemblies linked to a 

range of topics in 

Science . 

Look out for some fun 

pictures of science 

learning on next week’s 

newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

A = Achievement 

C = Commitment 

E = Effort 

Website: www.st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk           Twitter: @stambroserc      Facebook: St Ambrose RC Primary 

Attendance Matters 
Class Percentage 

Attendance 

Nursery 88.4% 

Reception 93.9% 

Year 1 91.2% 

Year 2 95.7% 

Year 3 92.2% 

Year 4 94.3% 

Year 5 79.7% 

Year 6 93.3% 

Well done to Year 2 who had 

the best attendance this week. 

   Loving minds            Hearts Hands 

Weekly 
Newsletter 

 

Friday 25th June 

2021 

The Winners of the Eat 

for Need and Not for 

Greed this week are: 

Year 2 and Year 4 
 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 & Year 5 children 

should be following their 

remote learning 

timetable at home and 

completing the tasks set 

by the teachers each day 

via Google Classroom and 

email. 

Remember to check the 

class website for daily 

videos from the teacher 

to help with the 

children’s learning.  

Science Week 
 

Remote Learning 

Jeff Smith Assemblies 
 

 

 

 

 

 

This morning, Jeff Smith 

MP visited St. Ambrose 

to speak to KS2 and to 

answer questions from 

the children.  

Jeff Smith discussed air 

pollution, the pandemic 

and democracy (which 

links to the curriculum). 

The children were also 

interested in how Jeff 

Smith became an MP and 

what his job entails.   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The theme of this week’s 

class assemblies has 

been ‘Calm.’ 

The children listened to 

the bible story of how 

Jesus calmed the storm 

whilst in a boat with his 

disciples. The children 

then reflected on how we 

can help others to be 

calm and reassure them 

when they feel nervous 

or anxious. 

 

 

 

 

This Sunday, 3 children 

from Year 4 will be making 

their First Holy 

Communion at Mass, at 

10am, at St. Ambrose 

church. 

Please come along to mass 

and support these 

children on this very 

special occasion as they 

complete another step of 

their Sacramental 

journey. 

Holy 

Communion 

 

Covid Safe 

Happy Birthday to  

Rika, Emery, Riley & 

Grace 

We hope you have a 

wonderful day. 
 

Sports Day 
This year Sport’s day will be held on Friday 9th July. It will be held in the school 

grounds and sadly parents won’t be able to watch due to Covid restrictions. 

On the day, your child will be able to come into school in their sports kit. For children 

in Y1 – Y6, they will need a colour top that matches the house they are in.  

Arrowsmith – red, Clitheroe – Blue, Southworht – Green and Ward – Yellow 

Sport’s Day will also link to CAFOD and we will be raising money by asking children to 

donate £1 so that they can wear their sport’s kit all day. 

 

http://www.st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk/
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCNC9z8H-5scCFcNXGgodKjsDGw&url=http://www.walkercsl.co.uk/facebook-twitter/&psig=AFQjCNF_qx8_WkTrNPH95vrmf5y22Mbmkw&ust=1441786259192384


 

 

 

 
 

 

 
   
  
 
 
 
   

      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children and teachers are very proud of the learning that has been happening within school 

this week. To see more pictures, visit our Facebook, Twitter and Instagram pages. 

 

  

 

Nursery loved trying really hard this 

week to perfect writing their own 

name. 

Reception loved inventing their own 

mode of transport this week using 

their imagination. . 

Year 1 loved practising the skills of 

rolling, pinching, pressing and 

kneading clay is art. 

Year 2 loved exploring the life, 

chronology and historic achievement 

of local hero Sir John Alcock. 

Year 3 loved designing their own 

Greek vases as part of their History 

remote learning. 

Year 4 loved reciting their lines 

from The bogeymen and the Troll 

next door 

 

Year 5 loved designing their own 

vehicles using a 3D modelling program 

on the school laptops. 

 Year 6 loved reenacting the 

Peterloo massacre in history this 

week. 

 

 

Giving 100% effort in school every 

day during the week means that 

Bernard is ready for plenty of rest 

at the weekend. 

Loving Our Learning 
 


